
Tuesday, September 17th 
 
THERE IS NO PEP BAND TODAY. 
 
College Go Week  Reminder:  tomorrow is wear your 
favorite college shirt or college sports shirt. 
 
Boys Basketball  Any 7th or 8th grade boy interested in playing basketball, there will 
be a brief call-out meeting on Thursday, September 19th, right after school in room 508. 
 
Science Olympiad  There is an informational meeting tomorrow at 8:15 a.m. with Mrs. Boer in 
room 708 for 6th-8th grade. 
 
Help Club There will be a meeting tomorrow at 8:00 a.m. in room 611. 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, 
September 24th, 25th & 26th.  Parents may shop before school from 8:15 AM - 8:47 AM. Students will 
shop on designated days with their language arts class. Parents may us the new feature, eWallet,  to give 
their student a convenient, digital payment option. 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair 
 
Parents:  If you need to pick up your child early from school, please send in a note, have your child 
bring it to the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class at the time 
noted.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
  
Box Tops for Education is going digital!!  Starting this year, you will be able to scan 
your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly placed 
into Clark Middle School’s account.  Please download the free app on your phone and 
follow the directions to set it up.  This is only for the NEW box tops. The digital change 
may take a few years to happen. 
There are still the old box tops on boxes.  We will still be counting the old box tops as 
long as they have not expired.  Please send in all unexpired box tops to school and 
have your student place them in the box in the office.  If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to call or email me (khempeni@lcscmail.com).  Thank you!! 
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